
 

Solid Waste facilities to close early 

Sunday 

 

Kootenai County Solid Waste Department 

 

All Solid Waste Facilities will close at 2:00 p.m. on 

Sunday, September 18. 

Due to maintaining operations 7-days a week, it is 

difficult to show our employees our appreciation. 

Therefore, we will close all Solid Waste Facilities at 

2:00 p.m. on Sunday, September 18, 2016 for an Employee 

Appreciation Gathering. 

All facilities will reopen at 8:00 a.m. on Monday, 

September 19, 2016 and operate as usual. 

 


